

Derbyshire Police and Crime Panel County Hall Matlock Derbyshire DE4 3AG

Angelique Foster
Police and Crime Commissioner

Our ref LC/64701

Email Police.andcrimepanel@derbyshire.gov.uk

Date 30 November 2021

## Dear Commissioner

I am writing to report the outcome of the meeting of the Police and Crime Panel held at County Hall in Matlock on the 18<sup>th</sup> November 2021 at which you were in attendance.

As you are aware, the Panel considered your draft Police and Crime Plan 2021-2025 for Derbyshire, as set out in your report to the Panel. I am writing to confirm that the Panel were satisfied with the proposed draft Plan, and made no recommendations. The Panel did note that amendments may be brought about through public or partner feedback. The Panel also looks forward to receiving the delivery plan.

As is required by the legislation, this letter, confirming the Panel's decision, will be published by placing it on the Derbyshire County Council website. Although the Panel did not make any recommendations in respect of your proposals, I will await acknowledgement from you of your receipt of this letter and then the exchange of correspondence can be posted on our respective websites at the same time. I will also arrange for a copy of your report to be published on the website for the purpose of clarity.

I am providing a copy of this letter to your Chief Executive, David Peet.

Yours sincerely

Vicky Newbury

Chair of the Derbyshire Police and Crime Panel